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17th August 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As mentioned last term, it is a requirement from the Government that the children are 
COVID tested twice in a controlled environment prior to starting school.  Please see the 
separate schedule for each form group's testing slots.   
 
The children will only be required to come in for their test, after which they may return 
home.  Recent guidance states these test kits may only require nasal swabbing. 
 
We will refer to the previous testing consents.  Please only contact us if you would like to 
change your consent status or if your child has tested positive in the last 90days as they will 
be exempt from testing (unless they develop symptoms).  If you need to contact us please 
e-mail info@reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk. 
 
Due to the testing, the start dates for the beginning of term have now moved back as below, 
we will be starting on Week 1's timetable.   
 
Years 8-11    Wednesday 8th September - start time of 8.45am  
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer break. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Mr Alexander 
Head of School 
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